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English
The first 

text we 
will read
in Year 3

is ‘The Heart and the 
Bottle’. The children will use 
this text to write their own 
version dilemma narrative. 
We will then look at the 
book, ‘Nen and the Lonely 
Fisherman’, focussing on 
writing our own narratives.

Maths
We begin the year 
looking at Place Value. 
The children will be 
representing and 
partitioning numbers to 
100 and 1,000. We will also 
explore flexible 
partitioning of numbers 
to 1,000, then finding 1, 10 
and 100 more or less. This 
will facilitate children in 
estimating (on a number 
line), ordering and  
comparing numbers to 
1,000, before learning to 
count in 50’s.

Science
Our topic: Animals 
including Humans. We 
will be investigating 
nutrition and identifying 
that humans, and some 
other animals, have 
skeletons and muscles 
for support, protection 
and movement. Our Key 
Scientist focus will be 
Marie Curie.

History
Our historical 
journey in Year 3 
looks at the 
Vikings. This is a 
fantastic period of 
history to study 
with great 
significance for us 
in the North East 
of England!

Children will need to wear their PE 
kit to school on a Tuesday and 
Friday. They will need to bring their 
kit for swimming on a Tuesday.

Art
In Art this half term, we will 
be looking at  Mythical 
Creatures: drawing, 
painting and collage. 
Artists like Ivan Belikov, 
Daniele Caruso, Victor 
Sukhochev will be explored, 
as we research and 
investigate art from across 
the world, before creating 
our own.

Music
We will be inventing a 
musical story in music this 
half term. We will consider 
how music can be used to 
tell a story and express 
our feelings.

Computing
In Connecting 
Computers, we will 
explain how digital 
devices function, 
recognising the physical 
components of a 
network.

PSHE
We begin our PSHE work 
looking at our mental and 
physical health. In 
particular, we will consider 
our Zones of Regulation.

PE
In addition to our 
swimming lessons, we will 
be exploring Rugby.
Tag rugby is a non-
contact version of rugby; 
it doesn't include tackling. 
Passing and keeping 
possession of the ball is 
one of the fundamental 
skills in any invasion 
game. The children will 
learn a number of skills to 
practise moving with the 
ball.

RE
We will begin the year 
looking at ‘The Big Frieze’ -
an overview of the core 
concepts seen in the Bible. 
We will then look closely at 
the story of Creation.

French
In French, we will 
be learning to 
discuss ourselves, 
parts of the body 
and what we wear.

Commando Joes Linked to our History, 
our CoJo unit will focus on the 
adventures of Leif Erikson - the great 
explorer!


